
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: DPMurphy
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:11:46 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 7:13 AM
Subject: FW: DPMurphy
 
 
 

From: nilly b [mailto:bnelsonbernard@yahoo.ca] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 3:15 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: DPMurphy
 
Mr. MacEwen,
 
Dear Sir
 
         I am a resident of Borden-Carleton and writing to you to express my concerns about the new
DPMurphy venture.. I have dealt with Cerettis for many years with Henry, James and now Chad, Henry's
grandson..  The  Ceretti has been a great asset to this community over the the many years as well as the
Howatts..  I deal with Irving Gas because of Ceretts and for no other reason...  I believe that the
DPMurphy venure here in our small community will undoubtably have an adverse effect on their business
and no doubt will lead to  both their demise..   We need small business like theirs in our community.. 
They are always there when needed...  I am a resounding NO to this DPMurphy venture..  Thank You
 
Sincerely,
 
Barrie Bernard
179 Howatt St.,
Borden-Carleton
PEI  C0B1X0
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